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Re:  California Proposition 65 Warning Labeling Requirements 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

The Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, better known by its 
original name of Proposition 65, requires businesses to notify Californians about 
chemicals in the products they purchase, in their homes or workplaces, or that are 
released into the environment. By providing this information, Proposition 65 enables 
Californians to make informed decisions about protecting themselves from exposure to 
these chemicals. This list of chemicals, which must be updated at least once a year, has 
grown to include more than 900 chemicals since it was first published in 1987. 

Businesses are required to provide a "clear and reasonable" warning before knowingly 
and intentionally exposing anyone to a listed chemical. This warning can be given by a 
variety of means, such as World Dryer has chosen to label our products with “on 
product labeling”. As a customer, you may see these warnings because the product can 
ship from a number of locations including the State of California.  

Hand and hair dryers manufactured and sold by World Dryer (including World Dryer, 
American Dryer, Nova and Electric-Aire brands ) will include the “on product labeling” 
shown below. 

 

Proposition 65 does not ban or restrict the use of the chemicals on the list, many of 
which can be found in a variety of metal, rubber, and plastic components.  Proposition 
65 can be categorized as a “Right to Know” law, and Proposition 65 warnings are not an 
indication a product is violating safety standards or regulations.  Rather this warning 
means the business issuing it is aware, or believes, that one or more listed chemicals 
may be present in the product, even if only in trace amounts.  
 

For more information on Prop 65 requirements, visit https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/. 

 
Thank you, 
World Dryer Corporation 
March 12, 2019 

https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/

